
Hello Nancy Cory 5th grade parents and guardians. Some of you have been enquiring and I wanted to let 
you be aware that the Lancaster School District doesn’t do Elementary School Promotions (and hasn't 
done them for quite some time now). However, we will be having an end of the year Student of the 
Month Assembly where we will recognize all of our 5th grade students for their efforts and achievements 
as well as the Students of the Month. 

This Assembly will be on Friday, May 26th at 9:15am and we will be doing it outside near the back field 
(weather permitting).  All parents and guardians are invited to attend. It should last about 45 minutes to 
an hour.  

 
-- 
David A. Denning 
Principal 
Nancy Cory School 
661-722-1010 
Nancy Cory Gold Standards: 
Small Group Instruction, Flexible Ability Groups & Test-Aligned Practices 

 
 


